
Town of Garfield Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, September 8, 2020 – 6:30 p.m. 

Garfield Town Hall 
 

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Regular Meeting of the Town Board of the 
Town of Garfield to order on Tuesday, September 8, 2020, at 6:45 p.m. in the town 
hall on Hillcrest Road. Present were Chairman Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine 
Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy 
Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Motion to approve agenda made by Fremstad, 
seconded by Hanson, and carried. Also in attendance was Alice Glavin.  
 
Clerk read the minutes of the regular meeting of August 18, 2020. Motion made by 
Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried to approve minutes.  
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for August, 2020 was presented by Walker. 
Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Reconciliation Report presented by Clerk and Treasurer. Motion to accept made by 
Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried.  
 
Clerk presented year to date financial report and monthly bills for payment. Motion by 
Hanson, seconded by Fremstad and carried to pay the bills. 
 
Wisconsin Towns Association is having their state convention as a virtual convention. 
Dickinsen, Walker and Robertson will attend online. The fall workshops are also 
scheduled as virtual and Dickinsen and Robertson are registered. 
 
Building Notification Application received from Jonas J. and Ida S. Yoder of S11850 
Kruger Road, Augusta for a 24x40 ft. shop building on Sperber Road. $25 fee paid. 
Motion by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, to approve. Motion carried. 
 
New tractor has been received by the town, and board and roadman have been trained 
on operation. Sperber Road has a hole that needs filling. Sand Lane and Hillcrest 
corner has an issue with a cone on the edge of the road, possible washout. Another 
spot on that corner is being pushed down by a heavy vehicle. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried.  Meeting 
adjourned. Next meeting will be held Tuesday, October 13, at 6:30 p.m., in the town 
hall.  
 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
 



 


